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Ofsted Inspection 
As you know, we have had inspectors from 
Ofsted this week in school. This is because the 
school was last inspected 5 years ago. The  
inspectors watched lessons throughout the 
school, spoke to children, governors and staff 
and looked at statistical information about the 
school. We won’t be able to let you know 
about the outcome until the report has been 
finalised, which will probably be after half term 
now.  
Thank you to all the parents who filled in their 
parent view questionnaires, or wrote to the 
inspectors with their views. It is very much  
appreciated. 
 

Parents’ Evenings 
Next week, we will be providing opportunities 
for parents to meet with their children’s class 
teachers. 
Y2, 3 and 5 will be holding their meetings on 
Tuesday and Wednesday. 
F1 and F2, Y1, Y4 and Y6 will hold their  
meetings on Wednesday and Thursday. 
Please sign up outside each classroom for your 
preferred slot. 
 
'While You Wait' for your time slot with the 
class teacher to arrive, if you would like to talk 
over how you can best help your child at home 
with their school work, or home routines that 
you would like some advice talking over, please 
come and see our Learning Mentor, Mrs Leith 
who is here to help you and your child to  
realise their full potential in 
school. These informal sessions 
will be held in the ICT Room 
from 3.30 on both days.  
 
 

Sainsbury’s ‘Active Kids’ Vouchers 
We will be collecting these vouchers in school, 
so that we can help our children have more 
opportunities for 
health and fitness  
activities in school. 
You can find out 
more by visiting: 
https://
activekids.sainsburys-
live-well-for-
less.co.uk/  
 

Kick Start Course 
If you would like some advice on encouraging 
your children with healthy food choices and 
fitting exercise into their routine, or if you are 
worried about your child’s weight, this very 
supportive after-school course is for you! It 
starts soon at the Stowe Centre on Harrow 
Road and you can contact 0790 162 1020  for 
more information.  
 
Coming up this week: 
Church Service:  
9.30 Thursday 13th February—in St Mary’s 
Church. All welcome! 
End of term: We finish this term on 
Friday 14th February at 1.15pm (all children 
should wear school uniform on this day). 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
All best wishes 
 
 

 
 
 
Emily Norman, Headteacher 


